

Tweedmouth West First School

Respect, Responsibility Resilience

3.7.20

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are creeping nearer to the Summer holidays. Our last day is the 17<sup>th</sup> of July, but it will be a very different last day to any we've had before!

We won't be sending any work on Seesaw over the summer, so keep going for the next two weeks, and then a well earned rest for us all.

As more places open up over the weekend, please remember to keep yourself and others safe – handwashing and distancing have never been more important.

I would like to say a huge thankyou to all those people who have been shielding, or caring for people who are shielding. It has been a hard few months, but by staying home, they have protected themselves, and the NHS.

Keep safe, and take care of each other.

Warmest wishes

Anne Robertson